Memorandum

To:              Dr. Schafer

From:         Team Calvin

Date:           Tuesday, October 24, 2006

Subject:      Status Report

Dr. Schafer,

We hold a meeting the week before break with Dr. Bauer and the grad students. Here is our progress for the week:

· Code to test three point control scheme has been written, preliminary testing is inconclusive 

· Zigbee packet sniffer has been tested more (data taken for RSSI values as a function of angle of the hovercraft and beacon)
· The second hovercraft is in the making (30% completed)
Plan for this week:

· Test the HC and the packet sniffer in a supportive environment

· Mario will submit the result of his research to finalize the decision on purchasing the  compatible charger for the new battery
· Complete the making of the second hovercraft

Open issues include:

· Ordering a compatible AC/DC charger for the new Lithium batteries 
· Contacting supplier (Hovercraftmodels.com), who has been M.I.A in the past month

· Finding the right environment to test the hovercraft (still waiting for the carpet to get ripped off the floor and tiles to be installed)
· New control circuitry (using one relay, instead of two – currently used)
Resolved issues include:

· Code for waypoint navigation is modified
· Lithium batteries are ordered

